
 
June 22, 2021 
 
RE:  RECOMMENDATION OF AWARD OF CONTRACT 

Annual Contract for Utility Concrete Repairs (Area 2)  
(City Contract No. 2021-067) 

 
Dear Mr. Cassidy, 
 
On May 25, 2021, bids were received for the above referenced project.  Seven (7) bids were 
received with a low bid of $372,200.00 (including a $10,000 landscape repair allowance by 
City) submitted by Donny P Brown, Inc. dba B&B Concrete Sawing and a high bid of 
$555,675.00.   
 
We have reviewed the qualification information provided to us by Donny P Brown, Inc. dba 
B&B Concrete Sawing.  We have had several favorable experiences with this contractor on 
recent projects, with the most recent project completed being Annual Miscellaneous 
Concrete Work Project (Section A).   
 
We recommend that the City of Mesquite award the contract for the Annual Contract for Utility 
Concrete Repairs (Area 2) (City Contract No. 2021-067) to Donny P Brown, Inc. dba B&B Concrete 
Sawing, in the amount of $372,200. 
 
Please let me know should you need additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Justin D. Stoker, P.E., CFM 
Assistant Director of Public Works 
City of Mesquite, Texas 

 


